Dear Parent,

Our class is going to be Seesaw to record and share videos with students in a 5th grade class in Colorado. These videos will be private and only viewable by students in Grade 3, students in the 5th grade class, and teachers of each of those classes.  
	This project is a great way for students to get to know about each other’s cultures, customs and traditions and to recognize similarities in themselves and others. If you do not want your child to participate, please send me an email or call the front office to set up a meeting. 
	I hope that your child will enjoy using Seesaw to share about themselves and learn about friends from all over the world!
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Mrs. Javernick

